
Public Works Department 

 
Working Together for a 

Better Tomorrow, Today  
 
 
 
 
February 3, 2014 
 
 
TO:  Potential Bidders 
FROM:   Shannon Callahan, Street Superintendent 
 
 
RE: Asphalt Hot-Mix for 2014 Bid Opening 
 
 
The originally scheduled bid opening for the above referenced material on February 5, 
2014 @ 2:15pm has been canceled.  Any bids received will be sent back to the bidder 
unopened. 
 
This material will be rebid at a later date. 
 
Thank you for your time and interest in bidding this project and we look forward to 
receiving bids from your company in the future. 
 
 
Shannon Callahan 
Street Superintendent 
 
 
 


